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The OCCS SeaWorld Field Trip 

will provide your children with 

an unforgettable day of explora-

tion as they connect to wildlife. 

PERMISSIONS SLIPS ONLINE AT WWW.OCCS.ORG 

ENJOY 

SHOWS, RIDES, 

ATTRACTIONS, ANIMALS 

AND MORE! 

June 4th 

8:00am-7:30pm 

STUDENTS  

$55 
PARENTS 

$61 

WHEN IS THE TRIP? 
June 4th, 2019 
We will leave OCCS promptly 
at 8:00 am and return between  
7:30 pm and 8:00 pm 

HOW DO WE GET THERE? 
Students and parents will travel to 
SeaWorld using school / chaperone 
transportation. 

WHAT SHOULD WE WEAR? 
Students should wear their Spirit 
Day uniform and closed toe shoes.  
Please consider bringing a sweater 
or extra shirt in case your child gets 
wet or cold later in the day. 

WHAT WILL WE EAT? 
Students should bring a sack lunch 
and several snacks and drinks.  We 
will exit the park to eat in a picnic 
area adjacent to the main gate. 

CAN PARENTS GO? 
Parents are welcome to attend! The 
cost for parents is $61 and they 
must purchase their tickets 
online directly from SeaWorld. 

HOW DO I PAY FOR MY STUDENT? 
The cost of the trip will be added to 
your FACTS account. Families will 
be able to choose the day they 
would like the payment to be with-
drawn. 

IS THERE A DEADLINE? 
Yes!  Permissions slips must be 
submitted before the end of the day 
May 23rd. Ticket prices will go up 
after that day. 

DIVE DEEPER! 

3rd GRADE FIELD TRIP 

SEA WORLD 


